
Pharma companies call for repricing of drugs 

Some pharmaceutical companies are considering asking the health ministry to increase drug 
prices to ease the cost burden following the recent hikes in fuel and electricity prices. Not all 
drugmakers will seek a price hike as only the few companies that own huge distribution fleets 
will be impacted, according to the pharmaceutical industry chamber head.    


